
 

 

 

 

Cheyenne County Conducts 2023 
Community Health Needs Assessment 

Over the next few months, Cheyenne County Hospital (CCH) will be working with the 
community to update the Cheyenne County Community Health Needs Assessment (CHNA) for 
2023. This assessment will help Cheyenne County health providers identify major community 
health challenges, gaps in service, and other factors that may contribute to unmet health needs 
locally. 

The Community Health Needs Assessment is conducted every three years, which provides 
critical data gathered from public surveys and focus groups to determine the health needs of 
Cheyenne County citizens.  

The goal of this assessment update is to understand progress in addressing community health 
needs cited in both the 2017 and 2020 assessment reports, while collecting up-to-date community 
health perceptions and ideas. VVV Consultants LLC, an independent research firm from Olathe, 
KS has been retained to conduct this countywide research. 

Responses from citizens will help guide action steps in addressing the health needs in Cheyenne 
County.   

The survey link can be accessed by visiting the hospitals’ website or their Facebook page if you 
would like to participate in this important work. You may also utilize the QR code below for 
quick access.  

 

Help CCH Help YOU! Take the Community Health Needs Assessment Now. 
Every answer is important.  Surveys are CONFIDENTIAL and ANONYMOUS. 
 
All community residents and business leaders are encouraged to complete the 2023 CHNA 
online survey by Monday, April 24th, 2023. In addition, please HOLD the date for the Town 
Hall meeting scheduled for Thursday, May 18th, 2023, for lunch from 11:30 am - 1:00 p.m. 
Please, stay on the lookout for more information to come soon. Thank you in advance for your 
time and support! 

If you have any questions regarding CHNA activities, please call (785) 332-9028. 
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